
March St”, 2010 

Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Regarding: Brocklyn IJtilities LLC 

I’m writing to you regarding a notice that I recently received from Brocklyn Utilities concerning 
their Proposed Revisions for non reoccurring charges for their customers. I object/disagree to the 
charges under #2 and # 3 .  I own a multi unit building on 11 1 Bolton Ave. Richmond, KY 40475. 
There are times when this property is vacait in one or both units for periods of months due to the 
hard economic times we are in right now. I shouldn’t be required to pay fees for the months my 
buildings are vacant. I would understand if this was an owner occupied building but there should 
be some kind of an exception made for tenant occupied buildings with two or more units. I have 
asked Brocklyn Utilities on one or more occasion to disconnect my utilities when the units are 
vacant but can’t even get them to return my call regarding this matter. Please take a look at my 
objection and take it into consideration when reviewing these changes they are requesting. 
Thank You, 

Kent George1 
2507 Pleasant View Way 
Richmond, KY 40475 
859-624-9292 
859-582-272 1 


